
- Important Message -   
Medical Assistance Coverage Renewals 
 
 

As directed by federal legislation, the Minnesota Department of Human Services  

is returning to the standard Medicaid eligibility procedures which includes a yearly 

renewal of eligibility for its enrollees.  
 

Beginning Aug. 1, 2023, you may no longer have Medical Assistance (MA) coverage, 

including pharmacy benefits, if you received a renewal form in the mail and  did not 

return it.  
 

People who returned the renewal form and were already determined ineligible  

for MA will no longer have coverage.  
 

If you lost coverage because you did not return your renewal form, you may  

still be eligible for coverage if you submit it now.  
 

Refer to the resources on the reverse side of this sheet to assist with questions  

about your Medical Assistance renewal. 

Help is available to renew your coverage  
 
• If you have Medical Assistance (MA) and have not received a renewal form, 

you can look up when your renewal will take place using the renewal lookup 
tool available on mn.gov/dhs/renewmycoverage.   

 

• If you have MA, contact your county or tribal office if you 
have not submitted your renewal form or are unsure of your renewal status. 
Find an online listing of county or tribal contact information 
at mn.gov/dhs/health-care/county-tribal-offices.  

 

• Visit mn.gov/dhs/renewmycoverage for complete information 
about the renewal application process. 

Scan the QR code for more 
information.  

• Open the camera app on 
your smartphone or 
tablet. 

• Hold your device so the 
QR code notification 
appears.  

• Tap the QR code.  

Scan the QR code for more 
information.  

• Open the camera app on 
your smartphone or 
tablet. 

• Hold your device so the 
QR code notification 
appears.  

• Tap the QR code.  


